
 

 
Goldrea Unaware of Any Material Change 

 
 

January 22, 2018 - Vancouver, British Columbia CSE:GOR, Frankfurt:GOJ, Pink Sheets:GORAF   

Goldrea Resources Corp. (“Goldrea” or the “Company”), at the request of IIROC, wishes to confirm 

that the Company’s management is unaware of any material change in the Company’s operations that 

would account for the recent increase in market activity.  

Goldrea had recently signed a non-binding letter of intent to acquire Tabu Equity Investments Inc. 

(“Tabu”), a Canadian company with interests in the marijuana industry. As Tabu discloses in a news 

release dated today, Tabu is still working with Spliffin Inc. to finalize a deal, and an agreement is 

expected to be signed soon. Accordingly, there is no change in status with respect to Goldrea’s transaction 

with Tabu as any such transaction has to follow the closing of Tabu’s transaction with Spliffin. For 

Tabu’s website and update go to www.tabu.co.  

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

James Elbert, President and CEO  

Telephone: (604) 559-7230  

Email: jelbert@goldrea.com  

 

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain 
“forward-looking statements”, which are statements about the future based on current expectations or beliefs. For this purpose, statements of 

historical fact may be deemed to be forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements by their nature involve risks and uncertainties, and 

there can be no assurance that such statements will prove to be accurate or true. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking 
statements. The Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements except as required by law. 

http://www.tabu.co/

